PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Public Affairs Feature: Flu Outbreak
Guest: County Health Department's Megan Reeder

During the past few weeks, the number of reported flu cases has
continued to be at very high level. The outbreak is such that for a
number of days Overton County schools have been closed. Most
recently the school closure is to allow a five-day period to
hopefully allow students and teachers the opportunity to recover
from their flu event.

Megan Reeder returned to FOCUS ON COMMUNITY on the
WLIV airwaves to update our listeners on the serious nature of
this year's flu outbreak. She urged everyone to call or stop by the
county health department for a flu shot. Megan also shared steps
a person can take to avoid the flu. The easiest and one of the most
effective measures to prevent catching the flu, Megan says, is
simple regular hand washing.

Megan is always happy to update our audience and to offer good
health promoting suggestions. We appreciate her willingness to
reach out to the public and help educate the audience on health
questions and important matters.

FOCUS ON COMMUNITY public affairs programming is a series
that we broadcast daily at random times to reach the maximun
number of listeners to both of our radio stations.
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